
From: Melina Mann <Melina.Mann@llr.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/20/2016 1:54:40 PM
Subject: RE: Bobby Knight - 2:15-cv-03199 DCN

The IRF has provided coverage for LLR and for the Governor’s Office.  Lisa Reynolds represents both.  I told the IRF I 
didn’t necessarily consider service accomplished and when I talked to Lisa she said that she called the Judge’s law 
clerk and, according to them, we are not proper parties.  Because this is a Qui Tam, the plaintiff needs the court’s 
permission to add parties.  At this point there has been no ruling on the motion by the court.  This is all under seal as 
well, so the clerk didn’t say too much about it other than for now, we are not proper parties.  You may want to call 
Lisa to confirm that is the case as well with the Governor, but I think it is. 
 
Melina Mann
General Counsel
South Carolina Department of Labor, Licensing & Regulation
110 Centerview Drive, Columbia, SC 29211
Email: Melina.Mann@llr.sc.gov
Phone: 803-896-4475
 
Confidentiality Note: This e-mail message, including any attachments, contains privileged and confidential information intended only for 
the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this e-mail message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent 
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of this e-mail message, 
including attachments, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail message in error, please notify us immediately by telephone 
and return the original e-mail message, including attachments, to LLR Office of General Counsel, Post Office Box 11329, Columbia, SC 
29211, via the US Postal Service. Thank you.
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2016 1:01 PM
 
To: Melina Mann
 
Subject: FW: Bobby Knight - 2:15-cv-03199 DCN
 
This is the one you texted about last week.  Who is representing LLR on this? 
 
From: Harley Kirkland [mailto:HKirkland@scag.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, June 27, 2016 10:18 AM
 
To: Pisarik, Holly
 
Cc: Kevin Maroney
 
Subject: Bobby Knight - 2:15-cv-03199 DCN
 
Good morning,
 
The Attorney General’s Office received the attached filing on June 24, 2016.  We wanted to pass it along in case you 
had not received it as well.
 
Kind regards,
 
Harley
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Harley L. Kirkland
Assistant Attorney General
Office of the Attorney General
State of South Carolina
 
Post Office Box 11549
Columbia, South Carolina 29211
Phone: 803.734.0406
Fax:       803.734.3677
E-mail:  HKirkland@scag.gov
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